
 

 

        
   

   

Walking in the footsteps of Jesus with our Christian family, we learn, grow, achieve and flourish 
together in God’s love. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
On our return this half term, our children have had the opportunity to work with Miss Hymers on 
creating artwork to display in our Virtual Art Gallery. 
  
The gallery will be in the school hall, displayed in our ‘Bretherton Art Gallery’ in white frames for 
all children in school to look at and appreciate.  
 
We would love to be able to invite you to look at them too, in person, but in the absence of this , 
we will video the gallery and share with you through the website the excellent standard of 
creativity and skills on show. 
 
In order to continue our work towards the Art’s Mark and celebrate high quality art opportunities 
in school, we would like to offer our fantastic exhibited work for sale. If you would like to purchase 
your own child’s work, you can purchase them for £6.00 including the frame and all the money 
will go towards replenishing and enriching our art materials in school. 
 
If, having seen our art show, you would like to purchase your child’s art work, please make 
payment via SchoolMoney before 4th December and we will send those purchased home with 
your child. 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting our fundraising whilst enjoying the priceless creativity of 
your children.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Moxham 

 

Alison Moxham  
Head Teacher 
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